Hello Lowell Families and community,
Reminder that there is no school on Friday, January 27, for the end of the semester grading.

If you have a student at Lowell Jr/Sr High who needs help with their classes, after school
tutoring is still available.

Our junior high boys' basketball team has their first home game of the season on Monday,
January 23, at 4:30pm in the Lundy gym. Please note, their home game on Wednesday,
January 25, has been moved to a 5:30pm start time to accommodate our fraveling
opponents. Additionally, a game has been added on Thursday, January 26, at 4:30pm to
ensure our less experienced athletes get the opportunity to play.

Spectators at sporting events are expected to be positive and encouraging for their team,
without negative behavior toward the other team. Please make athletics a positive
experience for everyone. If you have questions, contact the Athletic Director or the school
administrator.

Families who disclosed a chronic or acute health condition during the enrollment process will
be receiving a brief Google Form survey in the next few days to document any changes and
update important health information for their student(s). All families, please keep the school
informed of any medical/medication needs as they develop throughout the school year.

Mark your calendars, Lowell families! FRC Parent Education and Empowerment Class#2 is
scheduled for Thursday, February 23, 2023, from 5:30-8:00 PM. This class will be a follow-up to
our initial Explosive Child and Love & Logic course. All are welcome, but priority registration is
reserved for families who attended session #1. Registration will open to the public February
13, 2023. Contact Linda Brecht-Kwirant, or Cassie Day with questions: 541-937-2124.

On the no-school day, Friday, January 27, the District will be applying granular fertilizer to all
the districts grass areas. Due to the application of fertilizer, the campus will be closed to non-
employees for the day. Visitors my return 24 hours after application. Signs will be posted.

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



